Quinsigamond Community College
Adult Community Learning Center
QCC at CitySquare
100 Front Street
Worcester, MA 01608
 ___ / ___ / ______
 

Dear 
 

It is our goal at the QCC Adult Community Learning Center to serve each student as effectively as possible. Recently you withdrew from our program and it would help us to know why you did.  Would you please take a few minutes to check off your reasons for leaving?
 

Check the answers that are true for you:
  
	PERSONAL REASONS:
	
	EDUCATIONAL REASONS

	1. I needed childcare during class ____
	
	1. The class was not what I expected ____

	2. I had family problems ____     
	
	2. The class was too easy ____

	3. I was not ready to go to school ____
	
	3. I had trouble keeping up with the class ____

	4. I was uncomfortable in class ____
	
	4. Other ____________________________

	5. I was too tired to attend classes ____
	
	

	6. Other ________________________
	
	SCHEDULING PROBLEMS                   

	
	
	1. Work schedule ____

	TRANSPORTATION PROBLEMS
	
	2. Class times were not convenient ____

	1. I had no reliable transportation ____
	
	3. I was too busy to come to class ____

	2. Parking was too expensive ____ 
	
	4. I felt I had learned enough ____

	3. Other _______________________
	
	5. I got my GED ____

	
	
	6. Other ____________________________


   

In your opinion, what are the strengths of our program?

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

What are the weaknesses? 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Are there any changes you would suggest to make the program better? 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Thank you in advance for answering this survey.  Please return it in the enclosed, stamped envelope.
 

If we can be of any help in the future, please give us a call at 508-751-7904
  
Sincerely,
Janet Hedlund

Counselor, Evening Program

